TOWN OF WELLFLEET BOARD OF SELECTMEN Meeting Minutes - March 20, 1997

The Board of Selectmen met on Thursday, March 20, 1997 at 7:00 PM in the Elementary School Gymnasium. Present: John Ryerson, Cynthia Paine, David Ernst, Ira Wood. Also in attendance were the Wellfleet Finance Committee and representatives from the local and regional school districts.

Superintendent Michael Gradone presented the Regional School Budget for FY '98. Marcia Parsons, Principal of the Wellfleet Elementary School, presented her FY '98 Budget. Discussion ensued amongst Board and Committee members with school representatives. No votes were taken.

On a motion by Ira Wood, seconded by David Ernst, the Board voted 4-0 to place the article expanding future school facility siting beyond the current 5-mile radii on the ATM Warrant.

The meeting adjourned at 9:00 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

William G. Hinchey

Acting Town Administrator

John Ryerson

Cynthia Paine

Ita Wood

BOARD OF SELECTMEN

WGH/aef